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Phase 2 Reconstruction of the 

Heritage Trail Rehabilitation Project 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WHAT: Town Staff are completing the construction of Phase 2 of the Heritage 
Trail Rehabilitation Project, beginning at Line 1 Road, and working toward East & 
West Line.  
 
Please note that this specific stretch of the trail will be temporarily closed as 
crews construct a 3-meter pathway, a crushed stone path, and a limestone 
screening. 
 
No road closures are taking place during construction.  
 
WHEN: The work is set to begin on Monday, November 20, 2023, and will 
continue until the weather stops construction. Work will recommence in the 
spring of 2024, from Line 1 to Line 3 Road.  
 
CONTACT: If you have any questions about this project, please contact Kevin 
Turcotte, Manager of Parks and Recreation, at kevin.turcotte@notl.com or 905-
468-3266 ext. 263. 
 
COMMUNICATION: This work is being communicated to the public via a Public 
Notice posted on the Town’s website, shared on social media and on-site both 
ends of the trail and at the exit from the clearing section at East & West Line. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
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